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DATES TO REMEMBER 

 Term 3 

Week 10  

Fri 28 Sep Last Day of Term 

 Term 4 

Week 1  

Mon 15 Oct Students & Staff Return to school  

Week 2  

Mon 22 Oct Kindergarten Orientation  
9:00am – 11:00am 

Tue 23 Oct K-2 Responsible Pet Talk 

Thu 25 Oct Light Rail Safety Talk 
11:30am – 12:30pm 

Week 3  

Mon 29 Oct Kindergarten Orientation  
9:00am – 11:00am 

Week 4  

Mon 5 Nov Kindergarten Orientation  
9:00am – 11:00am 

Week 5  

Mon 12 Nov Kindergarten Orientation  
9:00am – 11:00am 

 Swim School Starts 

Week 6  

Fri 23 Nov Stage 3 V8 Supercars Excursion 

 Swim School finishes 

Week 7  

Thu 29 Nov CEP Digital Media Festival at 
Callaghan College Jesmond 
Campus 

Fri 30 Nov Recognition Ceremony in School 
Hall 1:45pm – 3:00pm 

Week 8  

Thu 6 Dec Presentation Day in School Hall 
9:30am – 11:00am 

Week 9  

Thu 13 Dec Year 6 Farewell 
 

Principal’s News 
Welcome to my last official Newsletter as your Principal. We welcome Mrs 
Kelly on Day 1 next term and we look forward to ensuring she enjoys a 
wonderfully positive start here at Jesmond Public School. As I have stated 
previously, I have been extremely proud to serve the school as the 21st Principal 
of our school. The school has a long and deep history and I hope that I have 
been able to build positively on the outstanding work our previous school 
leaders have achieved. 
 
Last Friday, students in Years 3 and 5 received their NAPLAN results and these 
were sent home by class teachers. At the time of writing, we are yet to receive 
the whole school snapshot of results but we will endeavour to keep you all 
informed as they become available. If parents or carers wish to discuss their 
child’s results, please contact your child’s class teacher/s. 
 
What a day of celebration we experienced on Tuesday with our biennial 
Multicultural Festival. This was the thirteenth occasion for this event at our 
school and this year was as spectacular as previous events.  Mrs Ninevski and 
our Multicultural Ambassador Team should be congratulated for their 
wonderful organisation of the event. It was a beautiful day and such a pleasure 
and privilege to spend it with so many of our amazing community. It was a 
wonderful showcase of the diversity of our school and to see so many of our 
talented students perform for their peers and community was overwhelmingly 
moving. 
 

 
 
Today sees a very historical day here at Jesmond Public School. Tesla, Rifah, 
Maha and Fatima head off to Valentine Public School to represent our school in 
the semi-final of the NSW Premier’s Debating Competition (Hunter Region). 
The girls and Miss Frew have worked tirelessly to improve their skills and 
develop strategies to ensure significant improvements. We wish the girls and 
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SCHOOL HOURS 
Supervision from: 8:30am 

School starts: 9:00am 
School finishes: 3:00pm 

 
WEEKLY ASSEMBLY 

Fridays 2:15pm 
 

UNIFORM SHOP OPEN 
Mondays 8:45 – 9:15am 

 
CANTEEN 

Term 4: 
Monday, Thursday and Friday 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Is your child sick? 
Keep them at home until 

they feel better to stop the 
spread of germs 

Miss Frew the best of luck this morning and keep a lookout on our Facebook 
page for an announcement of whether we have progressed through to the 
Regional Final. 
 
Early in Term 4, students involved in the Children’s University program will have 
the opportunity to graduate at the University of Newcastle in a gala evening. 
Students have been logging their extracurricular hours and have had their gown 
fittings for the evening. This is a very exciting time for the students involved 
and we encourage community and staff to come along on the evening of 
November 8th to help celebrate their accomplishments. 
 
With tomorrow being our last day of term, I would like to wish all students, staff 
and the community a very happy and relaxing holiday break. Please stay safe 
and we all look forward to seeing all students back at school on Monday 15th 
October. 
 
Our amazing OOSH (Out of School Care) service C3 Victory continues to run 
after school here at Jesmond Public School. Shanais is dong an incredible job 
with students who are enrolled and we would encourage more families to use 
this service to ensure its ongoing viability at our school. Please come and see 
Shanais at the school each afternoon or call her on 0427 060 072 for further 
details. Have a look at the OOSH report in this newsletter to see some of the 
wonderful things happening at OOSH. 
 

 
adversely affect a child’s development. If you would like more information 
about what is an appropriate lunch/recess search the following link on the 
internet or see your child’s class teacher for more information: 
Healthy Lunchbox - https://healthylunchbox.com.au/healthy-lunch-
box?gclid=EAIaIQobChMIkqyk6qC-
2wIVgYBwCh2izAcMEAAYASAAEgIHFPD_BwE 
 
It is important to note that there is no supervision for students at school 
prior to 8:30am each morning. This is a safety issue due to there being no 
supervision for students until 8:30am. 
 
Once again, thank you for all the messages of support and I look forward to 
working with you all in the future. 
 
Have a great holiday, 
Brad and Staff 
 

 
https://www.facebook.com/JesmondPS  

 
 

Having a healthy lunch is an important part of 
ensuring the young people under our care are 
successfully developing physically, academically and 
socially. It is vitally important that students are not 
bringing ‘junk’ foods for recess and lunch as this can 

       

https://healthylunchbox.com.au/healthy-lunch-box?gclid=EAIaIQobChMIkqyk6qC-2wIVgYBwCh2izAcMEAAYASAAEgIHFPD_BwE
https://healthylunchbox.com.au/healthy-lunch-box?gclid=EAIaIQobChMIkqyk6qC-2wIVgYBwCh2izAcMEAAYASAAEgIHFPD_BwE
https://healthylunchbox.com.au/healthy-lunch-box?gclid=EAIaIQobChMIkqyk6qC-2wIVgYBwCh2izAcMEAAYASAAEgIHFPD_BwE
https://www.facebook.com/JesmondPS
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Fun at OOSH! 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

Recognition Ceremony – Change of Date 
Please note, due to Swim School being held in Week 6 of Term 4, the 
Recognition Ceremony has been re-scheduled and will now be held on Friday 
30th November, 1:45pm – 3:00pm. We apologise for any inconvenience caused 
and hope to see you all there. 
 

Kindergarten 2019 Orientation 
During Term 4, children enrolling for Kindergarten in 2019 are invited to attend 
a number of orientation sessions to play and meet new friends and some 
wonderful teachers. 
  

Is your child, or a child you know, starting school in 2019?  
Come in and visit Jesmond Public School today! 

 

 
 

P&C News 
Canteen 
Canteen will re-open Term 4 Week 2. 
  

OOSH News 
Hello Jesmond Public School! 
  
Wow! We can’t believe it’s Week 10 already. This term has flown by! We have 
been having lots of fun at OOSH. Last week we made great Lego statues, 
played musical chairs and dressed up in fun costumes! We had fruit salad and 
yogurt with muesli for an afternoon snack one day and the children loved it!  
 
We would like to remind you that OOSH is after school care which is available 
for any child who attends Jesmond Primary School in Kindergarten to Year 6. 
OOSH is a paid service but we provide food for the children to eat, as well as 
games, activities, toys, craft and care for the afternoon. We are open until 
6:00pm from Monday to Friday. You may also be able to receive some financial 
help from the government to help you pay for OOSH. 
  
If you would like to come and have a look at OOSH, or if you would like to come 
and talk to me more about OOSH, I would love to meet you! You may come 
and see us in the School Hall any afternoon Monday-Thursday from 2:30pm -
6:00pm. You can also email us at jesmond.oosh@c3victory.org.au or you can 
call us on 0400 722 582.  
 
We can’t wait to meet you! 
 
Shanais and the Victory OOSH Team  

 

 

 

mailto:jesmond.oosh@c3victory.org.au
http://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=imgres&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwjml4CRk4LdAhXb7WEKHUATDhgQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=http://riversideps.wa.edu.au/kindergarten-2016-enrol-now/&psig=AOvVaw3WeEbeFvyKZxT0l-hFvdkD&ust=1535078487258917
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Assembly Awards 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

NRL Holiday Clinics 
Wallsend Maryland JRLFC are hosting PLAYNRL holiday clinic during the 
September/October holidays. For further information and how to register visit their 
website www.playnrl.com.au or contact Luke Lawrence on 0402 892 487 or by email 
llwarence@nrl.com.au.  
 
Wallsend Warriors Swimming Club 
Wallsend Warriors Swimming Club will be hold registrations for the 2018/19 season on 29th September and 6th October, 
10am – 12noon at Wallsend Swimming Pool. First night of competition is Friday 12th October at 6pm. For further 
information please phone Lynn Philpott on 0413 267 214 or Melissa Laws on 0429 669 956. 
 
Irlen Diagnostic Clinic Newcastle 
 

 
 

Community News 

Class Merit Gold Reading 
Student of the 

Month - 
Participation 

K-60 Jack 
 

 Konco 

KR Birin, Mahmoud, Eid Eshal Eshal, Amirah, Minsa Essa 

K/1M Raihana, Asma, Sameera Mohammad Daniel, Zinat Jaxx 

1R Ali Hassan, TJ, Shahed 
 

Muhammad Martha 

1/2C Ryan, Toleen, Saly Nusaib Joe, Rajeh, Rajjo Laila 

2/3CW Raabia, Lamar, Sarah, Imogen 
  

Abdul Nafea 

3/4T Manela, Nasser, Sameer 
 

 Faraidun 

4F Ali Ahmad, Finnlay, Tahfim 
 

Zaid Caedel 

5/6W Lana, Shooq, Angus 
 

Shooq Nour 

6M Louise, Brody, Corey Corey, Tesla 
Maha, Tesla, 
Maleayah, Rifah 

Praise 

 

http://www.playnrl.com.au/
mailto:llwarence@nrl.com.au
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Multicultural Festival Gallery 
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